
Seeking Volunteers for

Our Book Fair!

Dear Parents and Families,

The Scholastic Book Fair will be at our school March 18-22 and Grandparents’ Night is

scheduled for Thursday, March 21st.

Volunteers are the motivators to help any Book Fair become a success. We hope that

you’ll share your skills with us to help students discover the power of reading.

If you have some time to help us plan or conduct our next Book Fair, please complete

the form below and circle the areas where you would like to help out. Send this form

back to your child’s teacher and they will forward it to me. Please return this slip by

February 23
rd
if you can help.

Sincerely,

Melody Margraf

mmargraf@se-tigers.com

Book Fair Chairperson

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Sign me up to help at the Book Fair!

Name ______________________________________Telephone _______________

Email _____________________________________________

Child’s Name and Teacher:_____________________________________________

I have circled areas where I’d like to help out:

● Meet to develop theme and activities

● Preparing activities for Grandparents’ Night

● Decorating (week before the fair)

● Setting up the fair

● Cashiering

● Helping shoppers at the fair (especially with first day wishlists)

● Grandparents’ Night (cashiering, shopping assistants, activities, ect)

● Packing up the Fair

● Other:________________________________________________


